
November 20, 2023 
 Sent by E-mail 
Brent Parker 
Director General 
Review Panels and Regional and Strategic Assessment 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 
regionalrof-cdfregionale@iaac-aeic.gc.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Parker 
 
Re: 2023 Update to Ring of Fire Federal Authority Advice Record  
 
Thank you for the letter dated October 24, 2023 requesting Environment and Climate Change Canada’s (ECCC) 
updated input to the design of the process and the development of the Terms of Reference for the Ring of Fire 
Regional Assessment. 
 
ECCC participates in the Regional Assessment process as a Federal Authority under the Impact Assessment Act. 
ECCC makes available specialist or expert information or knowledge in its possession, as required, at the request of 
the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada. ECCC has considered the proposed goal of the assessment cited in the 
letter and provided input, where appropriate, in the attached Federal Authority Advice Record. 
 
Sincerely, 

Wes Plant 
A/Regional Director – Ontario Region, Environmental Protection Operations Directorate 
Environmental Protection Branch 
 
cc: Mary Taylor, Environment and Climate Change Canada 

Richard Vermette, Environment and Climate Change Canada    

 

<Original signed by>

mailto:regionalrof-cdfregionale@iaac-aeic.gc.ca


 

Rob Clavering, Environment and Climate Change Canada   
Denise Fell, Environment and Climate Change Canada 




